
 

6th November 2020 

WELCOME BACK 
We hope everyone had a restful half term break, it was lovely to welcome the children back on Monday. 
 

CORONAVIRUS SYMPTOMS 
Pupils MUST NOT attend school if they or anyone in their household displays any Coronavirus symptoms.  
The main symptoms for Coronavirus are: 

 A new or continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an 
hour or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours 

 A high temperature 

 A loss of or change to sense of smell or taste – this means they cannot smell 
or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal.  

If you or your child has any of the main symptoms please get a test as soon as possible.  You can arrange 
this by calling 119. 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
On Friday 13th November we will be holding Non-Uniform Day in 
aid of Children in Need.  For a donation of 50p the children can 
come to school in their brightest clothes. 

 

 
DROP OFF/PICK UPS 
In order to maintain social distancing we would like only one parent/carer to drop off and pick up children.  
Please remember to follow social distancing guidelines whilst on the school grounds and surrounding 
areas.  Also, could parents refrain from parking in the Main Car Park and in Disabled Parking Spaces unless 
they are blue badge holders.   
 

FORGOTTEN ITEMS 
Please ensure your child has everything they need for the school day when you drop them off.  In order 
to minimise contact around the school, we will no longer be able to accept forgotten packed lunches, 
water bottles or book bags at the Main Office.  If you have forgotten your child’s packed lunch please 
ring the school office and we will arrange to give your child a free school lunch as a one-off.    
 

KS1 OFFICE 
From Monday 9th November we will no longer be manning the KS1 Office.  If you have any queries please 
come to the main school office or ring 437 1272. 
 

SCOOTERS/BIKES 
Scooters and bikes should not be ridden on school premises.  If you are leaving a bike or scooter on 
school grounds please ensure it is locked up. 
 
 

 
     



 
 
 


